
From: Ecocutter [mailto:Sales@ecocutter.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2016 8:21 PM
To: Carol Magers
Subject: Re: EcoCutter Contract

Hi Ms. Carol,

Sorry for the late response.  We wanted to make sure we are making the correct business 
decision.

Unfortunately, we don't have enough funding to do any of these projects in the next few 
weeks.

Thanks,
Estelita/Tim


